
FCI experts evaluate Danish/Swedish farmdogs at IDS in Herning
November 3-4, 2018

As part of the process, to achieve definitive FCI recognition of a dog breed, 2
experts appointed by the FCI general committee, must evaluate the breed.
Items to be evaluated are - among others - the homogeneity of the breed and
temperament.

On July 24th, 2018 SKK and DKK received a reply from the FCI, that this
evaluation will take place in the frame of the Herning shows in Denmark, 2018.

Dansk/svensk gårdhundeklub and Rasklubben för dansk-svensk gårdshund
therefore encourage members to participate in Herning if possible, so the FCI
experts can have a representative group of breed typical dogs, to base their
evaluations on.

The approval for final recognition is not taking place at this show, but the result
of the experts’ observations and evaluations will become a part of the final
application. Which after this will continue to be processed by the FCI.

See you in Herning!

Dansk/svensk gårdhundeklub og Rasklubben för dansk-svensk gårdshund

H.C. Jørgensen Susanne Fagrell


